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George Mason University’s admissions committee has reviewed your application for admission for the fall semester. After evaluating your admissions portfolio, we regret to inform you that we cannot offer you admission to the university at this time.
We strongly recommend that you begin your post-secondary education at another university or college. If you are interested in attending George Mason University at a future date, you will need to submit a transfer application along with the transcripts from the university or college you choose to attend.
To find out more about Mason’s transfer admission process, please visit our website at admissions.gmu.edu.
We wish you much success in your future educational endeavors and appreciate your interest in George Mason University.
Sincerely,
Sarah Gallagher Dvorak
Director of Undergraduate Admissions

